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Newsletter 5th November 2018 

School attendance so 

far this year is  

96.02% 
Well done to 6WF 

who have the highest 

attendance of 

98.09%  

 

Please note a slight change to 

some of our music club sessions 

due to upcoming event: 

6th Nov– Hand bells as usual 

7th Nov– No choir 

13th Nov– No hand bells 

14th Nov-No choir 

20th Nov– Hand bells as usual 

21st Nov– Choir as usual 

  Parent Consultations 

   5th Nov 3.30– 6.00 pm 

  6th Nov   5.00- 7.00 pm 

 

  International Event 

  6th Nov 2.30—4.00pm 

 

        Open Day  

(for September 2019)  

            6th Nov    

 

          Tag Day 

           9th Nov 

 

Global Event 

On Tuesday we 

will be               

celebrating some of the amazing 

cultures represented in our 

school. There will be stalls, 

foods to try, performances and 

refreshments. 

The Community building will be 

open from 2:30 for parents to 

enjoy and then will remain open 

until 4pm so that all the children 

can visit with their parents. We 

hope to see you there!  

At the beginning and 

end of the day please 

ensure that you do not 

park on the zig-zag lines as this        

obstructs traffic and endangers our 

pupils. 

If your child has a verruca 

please ensure that they 

have a swimming sock 

with them when they use 

the pool to prevent 

spread.  

Parent Coffee Morning: Wednesday 8:45-9:15 

This coming Wednesday Mrs Clarke will be talking to 

parents about how we are using the story of Zaccheus to support our 

pupils in their friendships and their behaviour 

Friday 9th November 

Tag Day to raise  

money to help         

restore the Leas Cliff 

Lift. 

Please bring £1 
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A big thank you and well done to our PTFA for organising and       

running another successful Monster Ball. The children had a great 

time! 


